
 
 
 

 

October 31, 2018 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
Bend Park and Recreation District has reviewed and evaluated the proposals submitted for “Logo 
Wear Apparel and Promotional Items – 2018-06.” The contract will supply a wide array of logo 
wear apparel and promotional items utilized throughout the District. Based on the company’s 
proposal and proposed scope of work, the District intends to award a contract to Q Group, Inc. 
on or after November 7, 2018.  
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Julie Brown 
Communication and Community Relations Manager 
 
 


